
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
22nd November 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
At the George Eliot Academy we have an aspirational, knowledge rich, five-year curriculum. 
To support our pupils with this, the information is also available on our website.  We provide 
details of the curriculum on our school website. We send a termly letter home with details 
of what pupils will be studying in each subject, each term. 
 
Pupils in Year 10 will sit their mid-year formal assessments during the week of 15th - 19th 
January 2024 and their end of year assessments will be during the week of 13th - 28th June 
2024. 
 
Pupils in Years 7-9 will sit their mid-year formal assessments during the week of 22nd - 26th 
January 2024 and their end of year assessments will be during the week of 13th - 28th June 
2024.  
 
These assessments will assess work that they have covered throughout the whole school 
year. Year 7-9 pupils will sit some of these assessments in their class environment and some 
in the examination hall. This supports pupils to familiarise themselves with the demands and 
expectations of formal examination procedures.  Year 10 pupils will receive a timetable and 
will complete their examinations in examination conditions as they would in Year 11 GCSEs. 
Pupils will have a period of revision and additional supporting materials will be made 
available to them.  
 
Full details of the curriculum for each subject can be found on the school website under the 
‘Curriculum’ tab. Please click on the subject you require to see what your child will be 
studying over the year. 
 
GEA Curriculum 
 
Knowledge Organisers 
Your child will be coming home with our new-look knowledge organiser. This contains 
critical, fundamental knowledge that pupils must know in order to be successful. The 
booklet will help them to recap, revisit and revise what they have learnt in lessons, in order 
to move the knowledge within from a pupil’s short-term memory to their long-term 
memory.  
 
 
 

https://www.georgeeliot.midlandat.co.uk/page/?title=Curriculum&pid=83


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The knowledge organiser is part of pupils’ basic equipment and should be with them on a 
daily basis. Pupils will be set two home learning tasks each term, in each subject that will 
support them to use their knowledge organiser. As a parent you can see all the key 
vocabulary and key knowledge your child should learn, so that you can question and quiz 
them regularly to support their learning.  
 
If you have any questions, then please contact dee.stanton@midlandat.co.uk  
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs Dee Stanton 
Vice Principal 
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